
INFORMATION 

FOR OUR GUESTS 

HAPPENING    

AT CROSSPOINT 

PASTOR CANDIDATE TIMELINE 
Please join us as we meet pastor candidate Eric Depew and his family 
(see insert for a bio) this coming weekend!  

Saturday, Feb. 18, 6pm:  We’ll have a meet, greet and eat potluck in the 
fellowship hall! You’re strongly encouraged to attend since this will be a 
great chance to meet the Depew family. Meat will be provided, and if 
you’re coming and are able, please sign up at the Info Table today to 
bring a salad, side dish or dessert (man cannot live on meat alone.)  

Sunday, Feb. 19, 10:30am: Pastor Eric will be preaching for the morning 
service. 

March 5 after the service: Annual meeting to vote on pastor candidate, 
board members and district assembly delegates, as well as presentation 
of the upcoming budget. 

NURSERY HELP 
We are in need of several nursery volunteers. If you can help and be a 
blessing to our littlest ones in this way, please contact the church office.  

MEN’S RETREAT 
The upcoming REAL Men’s Retreat is about taking that next step into 
becoming more like Jesus by exploring topics such as identity, relation-
ships, risk-taking, and accountability. Join us February 24-26 at Cedar 
Springs.  Registration deadline is next Sunday, Feb. 19. For questions 
about registration, talk to Kyle Gillette, Bob Hagedorn or Dave Lindner. 

OFFICE HOURS THIS WEEK 
The church office will be open 8:00-1:30 Tuesday, Wednesday and Fri-
day this week.  

 

 

GROWTH OPPORTUNITIES 

ADULT SUNDAY CLASS 
Sundays at 9am 
CrossPoint, Room 130 
 

SMALL GROUPS 
Contact Larry Vanderpol at 
larryvanderpol@gmail.com 
 

QUILTING 
Fridays. 9am-noon 
CrossPoint, Room 119 
 
 
 
 
 

THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS 

THIS SUNDAY 

Church Nursery 
Amanda Doeden 
 

Jr. Church 
PreK-K: Arlene Doeden 
1st-5th: Jacob Fallis 
 

Bulletins 
Carlos Vasquez 
 

Greeter 
Kerry Vasquez 
 
 

NEXT SUNDAY 

Church Nursery 
Brandi Davis 
 

Jr. Church 
PreK-K: Monica Hagedorn 
1st-5th: Courtney Reynolds 
 

Bulletins 
Jeff Meenderinck 
 

Greeter 
Laurie Zylstra-Haagsma 

Welcome! We are delighted that you are with us today. Our hope and 
prayer is that you will experience God’s love and presence as we wor-
ship, and that you’ll leave refreshed and encouraged. Sarah Lindner will 
be sharing the message with us today.  

If you have children, we have a safe and spiritually nourishing nursery 
and Junior Church program (look for the signs in the north hallway). 
Kids ages PreK/K through 5th grade are dismissed just before the 
morning message. Please remember to sign in your child at the check-
in desk just down the north hall.  

And last but not least, relax! You’re with folks who are on the same 
journey—wanting to grow spiritually & enjoy the life God created us for. 

Our Mission 
To love people where they are 

and help them follow Jesus 

FEB 
12TH 



FOUR EASY WAYS TO GIVE 

 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

 
 

OFFICE HOURS 
TUESDAY - THURSDAY 

8AM - 1:30PM 
 

OFFICE ADMINISTRATOR 
Susan DallaSanta  

email: info@crosspoint-church.com 
 

CUSTODIAN 
Nathan Doeden 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

8686 Vinup Rd.  |  Lynden, WA 98264 
crosspoint-church.com  |  360.354.3554  |  info@crosspoint-church.com 

ENVELOPE 

Give via cash or 
check (offering 

boxes located in 
foyer and at back 

of sanctuary) 

ONLINE 

Give online at 
crosspoint-
church.com 

TEXT 

Simply text an 
amount to 

360.979.1477 

APP 

Download the 
Breeze CHMS app 
for free and enter 
CrossPointlynden 
after you sign in 


